
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St Stephens 

Newsletter July 2022  



Our birthday celebrations this month 

Carrie 4th  

Gwen 18th  

Douglas 24th  

Char 28th  

Pictures to follow on next month’s newsletter 

 

 

This month has been filled with a lot of love and 

laughter at St Stephens. We have baked a lot of 

cakes (eaten a lot of cakes) done lots of different arts 

and crafts, played bingo and had day trips out and 

about. 

 



 

 



Well done to Sheila, Caroline, Donna, 

Martine & Susie for receiving their Arts & 

crafts certificates. 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


